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02/07/2020  09:16:162020/2470/P OBJ Pamela Smith This is too large a development to be considered without a proper public consultation. Now that public libraries 

are closed, many people who would like their views to be taken into account are unable to do so as they do 

not have internet access. I only have limited access and the number of related documents is daunting. When 

considering this application, I hope other proposed local developments eg changes to traffic, will form part of 

the process. 

Also the effects of the covid19 need to be taken into account when determining the use of the building. Priority 

should be given to local residents and businesses.
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